
Local Government Impact

LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 79TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

April 3, 2005

TO: Honorable Joe Driver, Chair, House Committee on Law Enforcement 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Deputy Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB3056 by Howard (Relating to the peace officers authorized to operate an authorized 
emergency vehicle used to provide police escort services.), As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would authorize peace officers commissioned under the education code or by a metropolitan 
rapid transit authority or regional transportation authority to serve as police escorts for facilitating the 
movement of a funeral, oversized or hazardous load, or other traffic disruption.

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.
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